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Lithium Power International Limited (ASX: LPI) (“LPI” or “the Company”) is pleased to release, on the 
Company’s website, the NI 43-101 Technical Report Lithium and Potassium Resource Estimate 
prepared for the Maricunga Joint Venture lithium brine project in Chile.  

The NI 43-101 report supplements LPI’s release of the Company’s maiden JORC report on the 
Maricunga Joint Venture in Chile last month. 

This 200-page NI 43-101 report has been prepared as part of the feasibility study and for specific 
permitting processes. In addition the report will be used alongside the JORC resource estimate as part 
of the future financing requirements for the project with off-take partners and end users.  

A copy of this report can be found on the Company’s website under the Investors – ASX 
Announcements tab, as per the link below: 

 

http://www.lithiumpowerinternational.com/asx-announcements/ 
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